[bookmark: _GoBack]Perry Township Schools has partnered with Kelly Educational Staffing (KES) for our substitute teacher/instructional assistant needs beginning October 24, 2016.  KES will handle all the aspects of our substitute employee program including hiring, training and scheduling.  There are several advantages to this partnership such as the opportunity for substitute employees to have year-round employment and additional incentives exclusive to employment with KES.  

To apply for a substitute teacher position at Perry Township Schools, please contact the local Kelly Educational Staffing branch office at (317) 917-0159 or email them at 2580@kellyservices.com. 

Kelly Educational Staffing (KES®) is dedicated to helping districts save money and operate at peak capacity by fulfilling all staffing needs.  As a complete education staffing solution, we manage substitute teachers as well as non-instructional staff such as custodians, cafeteria workers, administrative assistants, school nurses, and more.  Launched in 1997, KES partners with 7,055+ public, private and charter schools across 35 states and has 100% success improving substitute placement rates in all our partner districts. More than 2.2 million classrooms are filled by a KES substitute teacher each year.  For more information, please visit www.kellyeducationalstaffing.com.  
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